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Friday 9th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6, 

 KEY INFORMATION 

Year 6 Disco – Monday 19th July – 4-5.30pm. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – Thursday 22nd July – 2-3.15pm. 

 

We are so proud of our Year 6s and with that in mind, we want to celebrate all they have achieved at De 

Beauvoir and also ensure that they have a good send off as they head off to secondary schools and say 

goodbye to De Beauvoir.  

 Year 6 Disco – Monday 19th July – 4-5.30pm. 

At De Beauvoir, we will be having a Year 6 disco on Monday 19th July at 4-5.30pm. Children are welcome 

to bring different clothes and we will facilitate their changing in order to be ‘disco ready’. Year 6 should 

be collected from school at 5.30 or those children who have permission to go home alone will 

be dismissed at 5.30pm. Children can bring snacks for the disco, however, we ask that any food is nut free.  

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – Thursday 22nd July – 2-3.15pm. 

At 2pm, on Thursday 22nd May, Miss Mackenzie will be hosting a Leavers’ Assembly for our Year 6s. This 

will be taking place in the playground and we invite parents and carers to attend. We would 

ask that all parents/carers (unless exempt) wear face coverings and maintain social distancing. 

Following the assembly, children will have an opportunity to sign their t-shirts, with your permission, and 

they can wear signed shirts on Friday 23rd July. Where parents/carers are attending, children can be collected when 

the assembly is finished.  

Please inform the school office if your child WILL NOT be attending the disco. We understand not all parents/carers 

will be able to join us, and therefore photos will be uploaded to Twitter, so do have a look on @DeBeauvoirSch.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Daniela Rader 

Head of School 
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